
 
PCCS Board of Directors, 

Outreach Committee Meeting  
Approved Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday January 19, 2021 @ 7:00 pm   
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Outreach Committee meeting was held virtually through Zoom 
 

The meeting was called order at 7:03PM by Chair G Deigan  
 

A quorum was established with a roll call. In attendance: Stacey White, Jim Mertz, Rebekka Herrington 
and Geoff Deigan all present 
  
Kevin Hartwell was absent.  
 
Public attendees included: 
Board Chair Nell Anen 
Board Member Joanne Stewart 
 

Discussion Items  
1. Mr. Deigan gave an update on the committee goals and frequency of meeting and discussed the 

feasibility and limitations of outreach opportunities during the COVID-19 pandemic.   
 

2. Mr. Deigan gave an update on the Lottery Open House and confirmed that they would be a taped 
open houses that will be lived streamed via social media. 

 

3. Mr. Deigan shared the FY21 Lottery applicants to date are trending slightly above those in FY20 
With a few less siblings and slightly higher Out of district applications. He reminded that the 
application will continue to be accepted until the night before the Lottery .   

 

4. Discussion continued with the opportunities of still implementing effective outreach while in the 
midst of the COVID conditions. Events such as One Earth Film Festival will still occur with PCCS as 
a partner, however its effectiveness will be limited due to it all being virtual with no one coming to 
experience the campus. We have been good feedback on the live streaming and events being held on 
line and will continue to escalate our newsprint and blog exposure during these limited conditions.  
 

Public Comment – There was public comment given at the meeting 
 

Action Items -- There were no action items for this meeting 
 

New Business         
The next scheduled Outreach Committee meeting is scheduled for April 20, 2021 at 7PM. 
 

Being no further business of the committee a motion to adjourn was made by Jim Mertz, seconded by R. 
Herrington  – all committee member voted aye. Meeting adjourned at 7:42PM   
 

Respectfully Submitted , 
 
Geoff Deigan  


